Quarterly Site Progress Update:
Urenui and Onaero Wastewater Scheme

m 2024 first quarter

CC:

Activity

This is a progress update on activities associated with work at the proposed site of the Urenui and
Onaero Wastewater Scheme.

Clifton Community Board; Councillors

Update

Treatment -
treat wastewater

e No change.

Website

Meeting

Contact

Discharge - e A weather station has been installed on site.

irrigate treated

water

Consenting e No change, consent documents will be prepared once the options assessment is

complete.

Access the project webpage here.

Council’s Strategic Projects Committee will be updated on the Urenui and Onaero
wastewater project at its meeting on 6 March. The agenda paper will be available on
our Meetings webpage around 28 February, and you can watch the meeting live via
that webpage too.

Our Engagement Advisor for the project, Denise Rowland, is leaving Council.

If you have any questions about the project please feel free to contract the Project
Manager Nicolette West nicolette.west@npdc.govt.nz or phone Council on 06 759
6060.



https://www.npdc.govt.nz/UrenuiOnaeroWTP/
https://www.npdc.govt.nz/media/anpbpfvw/ecm_9197887_v1_strategic-projects-committee-agenda-6-march-2024.pdf

